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RE: July Newsletter Regarding the Judiciary’s Next Generation Case Management 
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DATE: August 12, 2020 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

The July NG-CMS Newsletter is now available here. It provides important information about the 

progress of the Judiciary’s project, which moves forward notwithstanding all of the challenges 

that the pandemic has presented.  This issue marks the anniversary of the launch of the Odyssey 

system in the Judicial Bureau, with lessons learned and shared. We are proud of the 

accomplishments made by our staff, which proved timely with the unexpected arrival of COVID-

19 to our Green Mountains. While the pandemic challenges our plans, the expanded project 

team, including judicial officers and staff, are up to these challenges.   

 

I extend my thanks to everyone for your collaboration and support and for the hard work and 

dedication that continue to be poured into this necessary transformation of our operations. 

 

Thank you.    

Pat 

 

 

http://www.vermontjudiciary.org/
https://www.vermontjudiciary.org/news/next-generation-case-management-system-update

